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 As 2019 comes to the end, we thank God for giving us the opportunity to support more than one hundred boys as well as return to their families. We are also very thankful for all the support you have been giving us, through prayers and finances. We are ready to continue moving on together, reaching out and changing the lives of children.
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 We began December with children’s kids’ camp at church; our boys at Embrace were invited as well which made them very happy. During camp, they had the opportunity to study various biblical topics and have discussions, play various active games, build and climb a high tower made of plastic boxes and eat many different goodies. 
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The month of December pleased us as well; we successfully placed seven children with their families. Mikah Barasa, Samuel Kibet, and Yonah Barasa were sent to the city of Bungoma to “Mercy Home” to begin school in January. We were especially happy for them because they went through a very long period of rehabilitation. We were searching for a place for them to study and live for a long time. During the searching for relatives, sometimes it turns out that there is simply nowhere to send them because of difficult family situations.
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 For example, Yona Barasa has a mother and grandmother but both of them are HIV infected. After the death of his father, his mother returned to her grandmothers house where the children turned out to be total strangers and unneeded. Yona’s foster uncle drank too much and constantly reminded him that he was a nobody and that after his mother dies, no one will need or want him. Because of this, Yona decided to run away and live on the streets, but by the grace of God, he ended up at Embrace.
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After the end of the school year, our older boys visited the center. They are currently learning metal welding and woodworking skills at the Challenge Farm. It was very nice to see how former street children turned into handsome young adults who have bright futures.  
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 Towards the end of December, we celebrated the birthday of our savior Jesus. The children wrote letters of thankfulness for Jesus and sang a song as well as danced. They played different games and participated in various crafts, watched a Christmas cartoon and enjoyed a festive dinner. That Sunday, the boys danced and sang in church, and of course, not without Christmas gifts as well.
Although there is a lot of good happening, we encounter various difficulties in the rehabilitation center as well. However, we do overcome them thanks to the One who loves us and the children unconditionally. We worry and pray for those who run away and are addicted, we rejoice in the recovery and success of our children at school and at home. 
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 As we close the page to 2019, we pray that God will lead us in 2020 and that many good changes await us. Please continue to support us in prayer. 
Our prayers:
- A new place for the center, we can only be at our place now until May. 
- For financial support, we need another 50 people who can send 30 dollars a month.
- For older street children, with whom still need work to be done but through a different program. 
- We thank God for the new teacher, who will undergo an internship with us in January.
